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Winner School District 59-2
Superintendent Advisory Meeting
March 14, 2018

Greeting from Mr. Morehart
Enrollment Summary Report

New Happenings at WSD

Reports fro‘m Staff Members
Reports from Community Members
Reports from RSTED

Discussion amongst members




Superintendent Advisory Committee

Winner School District 59-2

Administration Building — Mr. Morehart’s Office
10:00 a.m 03-14-2018

Members Present:

Val Ewing, DeAnne Felix, Marilyn Herman, Sherry Lafferty, Becky Sitting Bear, Sylvia Bear, Kim DeMers,
Diane Kludt, Keven Morehart, and Nicole Richey

Members Absent:

Francis Brandis, Roger Milk, April Ferguson, Alma Small, Joe Hockett, Alva Chasing Hawk, Krista Antoine,
and Stephen Horse Looking

Others In Attendance: None
Visitor Report: None

Member Reports:

Mr. Morehart: Welcomed everyone. He gave his annual report to RSTED on March 7% @ 1:00 in
Rosebud.

Diane Kludt: Continuing bullying prevention.

Sherry Lafferty: Discussed setting up parent meetings and getting DeAnne Felix and Marilyn Herman
more involved. Sherry is always willing to be present or on a phone conference during these meetings.

DeAnne Felix: Hand games got 2" at Sisseton and also went to Rapid but didn’t place. Lakota Club is
working on tee pee kits and have a couple other crafts to do before the end of the year.

Kim DeMers: Testing starts in April. The testing dates are on the school website. Hand games team
went to the staff Friday in-service and demonstrated how to play hand games.

Val Ewing: Seniors are on track. 5 out of 43 are NA. They are now working on post graduation plans.

Discussion: We discussed the Family Fun night which will be held on April 12" @ 6:00 at the elementary
lunch room.




